
Jerome Manarchuck

From:

	

John Duke Hamann <duxpond.com@gmail.com >
Sent:

	

Tuesday, June 12, 2018 7:30 PM
To:

	

Jerome Manarchuck
Cc:

	

business@duxpond.com; DOXENFORD@WBKLAW.COM
Subject:

	

Re: WNJC(AM) (BSTA-20180301AAA)

Hi Jerry,

We have been able to make all the repairs necessary and we our operating the station to it's licensed parameters.
With that being said, we no longer have a need for a STA. Thank you for getting back in touch with us.

John Hamann

WNJC 1360 AM CE

On Mon, Jun 11, 2018, 4:25 PM Jerome Manarchuck <Jerome.Manarchuck@fcc.gov > wrote:

Mr. Hamman,

Just following up on the pending WNJC(AM) STA request. Do you plan on filing a new STA request?

Jerry

JeromeJ. Manarchuck, P.E.

Electronics Engineer

Media Bureau/Audio Division

202-418-7226

Jerome.Manarchuck@fcc.gov
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